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1: 10 Brain Exercises That Boost Memory | Everyday Health
In addition to word games, Dr. Morley recommends the following exercises to sharpen your mental skills: Test your
recall. Make a list â€” of grocery items, things to do, or anything else that.

But exercise is also one of the most effective ways to improve your mental health. Regular exercise can have a
profoundly positive impact on depression, anxiety, ADHD, and more. It also relieves stress, improves
memory, helps you sleep better, and boosts overall mood. Research indicates that modest amounts of exercise
can make a difference. No matter your age or fitness level, you can learn to use exercise as a powerful tool to
feel better. What are the mental health benefits of exercise? Exercise is not just about aerobic capacity and
muscle size. Sure, exercise can improve your physical health and your physique, trim your waistline, improve
your sex life, and even add years to your life. People who exercise regularly tend to do so because it gives
them an enormous sense of well-being. They feel more energetic throughout the day, sleep better at night,
have sharper memories, and feel more relaxed and positive about themselves and their lives. Exercise and
depression Studies show that exercise can treat mild to moderate depression as effectively as antidepressant
medicationâ€”but without the side-effects, of course. In addition to relieving depression symptoms, research
also shows that maintaining an exercise schedule can prevent you from relapsing. Exercise is a powerful
depression fighter for several reasons. Most importantly, it promotes all kinds of changes in the brain,
including neural growth, reduced inflammation, and new activity patterns that promote feelings of calm and
well-being. It also releases endorphins, powerful chemicals in your brain that energize your spirits and make
you feel good. Finally, exercise can also serve as a distraction, allowing you to find some quiet time to break
out of the cycle of negative thoughts that feed depression. Exercise and anxiety Exercise is a natural and
effective anti-anxiety treatment. It relieves tension and stress, boosts physical and mental energy, and
enhances well-being through the release of endorphins. Try to notice the sensation of your feet hitting the
ground, for example, or the rhythm of your breathing, or the feeling of the wind on your skin. Your muscles
may be tense, especially in your face, neck, and shoulders, leaving you with back or neck pain, or painful
headaches. You may feel a tightness in your chest, a pounding pulse, or muscle cramps. You may also
experience problems such as insomnia, heartburn, stomachache, diarrhea, or frequent urination. The worry and
discomfort of all these physical symptoms can in turn lead to even more stress, creating a vicious cycle
between your mind and body. Exercising is an effective way to break this cycle. As well as releasing
endorphins in the brain, physical activity helps to relax the muscles and relieve tension in the body. Since the
body and mind are so closely linked, when your body feels better so, too, will your mind. Exercise and ADHD
Exercising regularly is one of the easiest and most effective ways to reduce the symptoms of ADHD and
improve concentration, motivation, memory, and mood. Instead of thinking about other things, pay close
attention to the physical sensations in your joints and muscles, even your insides as your body moves.
Exercises that involve cross movement and that engage both arms and legsâ€”such as walking especially in
sand , running, swimming, weight training, or dancingâ€”are some of your best choices. Outdoor activities
like hiking, sailing, mountain biking, rock climbing, whitewater rafting, and skiing downhill and cross-country
have also been shown to reduce the symptoms of PTSD. Other mental and emotional benefits of exercise
Sharper memory and thinking. The same endorphins that make you feel better also help you concentrate and
feel mentally sharp for tasks at hand. Exercise also stimulates the growth of new brain cells and helps prevent
age-related decline. Regular activity is an investment in your mind, body, and soul. When it becomes habit, it
can foster your sense of self-worth and make you feel strong and powerful. Even short bursts of exercise in the
morning or afternoon can help regulate your sleep patterns. If you prefer to exercise at night, relaxing
exercises such as yoga or gentle stretching can help promote sleep. Increasing your heart rate several times a
week will give you more get-up-and-go. Start off with just a few minutes of exercise a day, and increase your
workout as you feel more energized. When faced with mental or emotional challenges in life, exercise can
help you cope in a healthy way, instead of resorting to alcohol, drugs, or other negative behaviors that
ultimately only make your symptoms worse. Regular exercise can also help boost your immune system and
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reduce the impact of stress. Reaping the mental health benefits of exercise is easier than you think Wondering
just how active you need to be to get a mental health boost? You can reap all the physical and mental health
benefits of exercise with minutes of moderate exercise five times a week. Two minute or even three minute
exercise sessions can also work just as well. Even just a few minutes of physical activity are better than none
at all. Start with 5- or minute sessions and slowly increase your time. The key is to commit to do some
moderate physical activityâ€”however littleâ€”on most days. As exercising becomes habit, you can slowly add
extra minutes or try different types of activities. If you keep at it, the benefits of exercise will begin to pay off.
Be a weekend warrior A recent study in the UK found that people who squeeze their exercise routines into one
or two sessions at the weekend experience almost as many health benefits as those who work out more often.
Get moving whenever you can find the timeâ€”your mind and body will thank you! That you breathe a little
heavier than normal, but are not out of breath. For example, you should be able to chat with your walking
partner, but not easily sing a song. That your body feels warmer as you move, but not overheated or very
sweaty. But taking that first step is still easier said than done. Here are some common barriers and what you
can do to get past them. But the truth is that physical activity is a powerful energizer. Studies show that regular
exercise can dramatically reduce fatigue and increase your energy levels. If you are really feeling tired,
promise yourself a 5-minute walk. If you have children, managing childcare while you exercise can be a big
hurdle. Just remember that physical activity helps us do everything else better. If you begin thinking of
physical activity as a priority, you will soon find ways to fit small amounts in a busy schedule. Exercise helps
you get in shape. If you have no experience exercising, start slow with low-impact movement a few minutes
each day. Feeling bad about yourself. Are you your own worst critic? No matter what your weight, age or
fitness level, there are others like you with the goals of getting fit. Try surrounding yourself with people in
your shoes. Take a class with people at a variety of fitness levels. Accomplishing even the smallest fitness
goals will help you gain body confidence. Chair Exercises and Fitness Tips Feeling pain. If you have a
disability, severe weight problem, arthritis, or any injury or illness that limits your mobility, talk to your
healthcare provider about ways to safely exercise. Divide your exercise into shorter, more frequent chunks of
time if that helps, or try exercising in water to reduce joint or muscle discomfort. When we feel depressed,
anxious, stressed or have other mental or emotional problems, it can be doubly difficult. This is especially true
of depression and anxiety, and it can leave you feeling trapped in a catch situation. So, what can you do?
Better to set yourself achievable goals and build up from there. Schedule your workout at the time of day
when your energy is highest That may be first thing in the morning before work or school, or at lunchtime
before the mid-afternoon lull hits, or in longer sessions at the weekend. If depression or anxiety has you
feeling tired and unmotivated all day long, try dancing to some music or simply going for a walk. Even a
short, minute walk can help clear your mind, improve your mood, and boost your energy level. You may even
feel energized enough to exercise more vigorouslyâ€”by walking further, breaking into a run, or adding a bike
ride, for example. Any activity that gets you moving counts. That could include throwing a Frisbee with a dog
or friend, walking laps of a mall window shopping, or cycling to the grocery store. Activities such as
gardening or tackling a home improvement project can be great ways to start moving more when you have a
mood disorderâ€”as well as helping you become more active, they can also leave you with a sense of purpose
and accomplishment. That may be a quiet corner of your home, a scenic path, or your favorite city park.
Reward yourself with a hot bubble bath after a workout, a delicious smoothie, or with an extra episode of your
favorite TV show. Make exercise a social activity. Exercising with a friend or loved one, or even your kids
will not only make exercising more fun and enjoyable, it can also help to motivate you to stick to a workout
routine. Think about physical activity as a lifestyle rather than just a single task to check off. Look at your
daily routine and consider ways to sneak in activity here, there, and everywhere. In and around your home.
Clean the house, wash the car, tend to the yard and garden, mow the lawn with a push mower, sweep the
sidewalk or patio with a broom. At work and on the go. Bike or walk to an appointment rather than drive,
banish all elevators and get to know every staircase possible, briskly walk to the bus stop then get off one stop
early, park at the back of the lot and walk into the store or office, take a vigorous walk during your coffee
break. Pick fruit at an orchard, boogie to music, go to the beach or take a hike, gently stretch while watching
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television, organize an office bowling team, take a class in martial arts, dance, or yoga. These tips can help
you find activities you enjoy and start to feel better, look better, and get more out of life. Recommended
reading Physical Activity and Mental Health â€” Details how being active can help depression and other
mental health issues. Royal College of Psychiatrists The Exercise Effect â€” Discusses the mental health
benefits of exercise and why it should be used more frequently in mental health treatment. American
Psychological Association Exercising to Relax â€” How physical activity and autoregulation exercises can
help reduce stress.
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2: 10 Quick and Easy Ways to Improve Your Mental Health
all throughout the exercises you and your child will be exploring: Concentration: Learn the art of concentration and
practice with your children focus that will help you grow and do your day-to-day duties the best you can.

You might also like these other newsletters: Please enter a valid email address Sign up Oops! Please enter a
valid email address Oops! Please select a newsletter Learning new things is one of the best ways to improve
brain health. That can make it more difficult to perform mental tasks. The study, published in PLOS ONE,
looked at 2, men for 30 years and measured their participation in five healthy lifestyle behaviors: The study
participants who followed four or all five of the behaviors were about 60 percent less likely to develop
cognitive impairment and dementia. In addition to good nutrition, regular exercise can promote vascular health
to help protect brain tissue. Avoiding ruts and boredom is also critical. Bender, noting that some researchers
believe that people are more vulnerable to dementia when they pay less attention to the things around them.
For this reason, sedentary and relatively passive activities, such as sitting in front of a TV for hours a day, can
be detrimental to brain health over time. Although brain training software is everywhere these days, it has yet
to show any significant neurological benefits for older adults. In a review published in PLOS Medicine,
Australian researchers looked at 52 different studies on computerized cognitive training on a total 4,
participants and found that the games are not particularly effective in improving brain performance. Experts
recommend sticking to brain training that involves real-world activities. Exercises to strengthen brain function
should offer novelty and challenge. Morley, MD, director of St. In addition to word games, Dr. Morley
recommends the following exercises to sharpen your mental skills: Make a list â€” of grocery items, things to
do, or anything else that comes to mind â€” and memorize it. An hour or so later, see how many items you can
recall. Make items on the list as challenging as possible for the greatest mental stimulation. Let the music play.
Learn to play a musical instrument or join a choir. Studies show that learning something new and complex
over a longer period of time is ideal for the aging mind. Do math in your head. Take a cooking class. Learn
how to cook a new cuisine. Cooking uses a number of senses: Learn a foreign language. The listening and
hearing involved stimulates the brain. Visualize the spelling of a word in your head, then try and think of any
other words that begin or end with the same two letters. Draw a map from memory. After returning home from
visiting a new place, try to draw a map of the area; repeat this exercise each time you visit a new location.
Challenge your taste buds. When eating, try to identify individual ingredients in your meal, including subtle
herbs and spices. Refine your hand-eye abilities. Take up a new hobby that involves fine-motor skills, such as
knitting, drawing, painting, assembling a puzzle, etc. Learn a new sport. Start doing an athletic exercise that
utilizes both mind and body , such as yoga, golf, or tennis. Soon people will realize that they can take steps to
keep their brains healthy, just as they know they can prevent heart disease by taking certain actions, says
Bender.
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3: 5 Mindful Treatments for Rumination
While there are many exercises that can help you grow stronger, here are three exercises that will help you build mental
muscle in five minutes or less: 1. Identify three things you're grateful for.

Mind Your Body A healthy body leads to a healthy mind. Studies have shown that exercise and proper diet
actually improve mental capacity and longevity. Being overweight can lead to self-esteem issues and
eventually depression , and a salt- and fat-heavy diet makes for a lethargic body and mind. Eat more fresh
fruits and vegetables, then join a gym or create your own home workout program and start addressing your
physical health today. There are many concrete benefits of giving back to the community, one of the least
celebrated is the emotional health of the giver. Relax More Do you lead a busy professional life? How about at
home â€” do you have kids? Even if you can squeeze in just 30 minutes of alone time in which you listen to
music or watch TV at the end of the day, your mind can benefit a great deal. Associate With Positive People
Associating with the right people can do worlds of good for your mental health. Otherwise, those damaging
mindsets may seep into your thinking. Eliminate Bad Habits Are you still smoking cigarettes? What about
consuming alcohol? If you are, do what you have to do to quit. Either of these vices can give you short-term
pleasure, but they do serious damage to your overall mental health. Excessive drinking can actually boost
stress and may lead to depression, and smoking can increase tension. You can achieve a much better frame of
mind, and live a lot longer, by changing your ways. Schedule more time for them. Identify the activities that
bring you happiness and find more time for them. When you reach a goal your notion of self-worth improves.
Keep a Diary Keeping a diary can do worlds of good for your mental wellbeing. Pick up an inexpensive diary
at your local office supply retailer and start writing down a few notes each day â€” reactions to things that
happened, aspirations, or even just free association. This exercise can help you manage stress and reduce
anxiety. The more you talk about your feelings and emotions, the easier it is to identify any potentially
troubling signs. Keep your personal relationships intact and use them to your best advantage. Personal finance
is a huge factor in mental health. Do everything you can to strengthen your financial picture. Get yourself on a
budget, control and reduce your expenses, and try to earn extra money on the side. Being proactive about your
finances can have a huge impact on your mental health, so get started today. What ways can you think of to
improve your mental health?
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4: My Aspergers Child: Dealing with Fixations in Aspergers Children
The value of this exercise is to distract your mind from any upsetting thoughts and feelings you are stuck in and to
redirect your thinking to specific, tangible questions by using your senses.

The reason I am interested in this is because we are currently working with an adolescent who has a fixation
with cars and this fixation is potentially harmful to him and others due to the fact that he has already been in
contact with the law from this fixation. If it is possible to shift a fixation through treatment, my colleagues and
I would like to know what treatment approaches are successful. Would you be able to answer this question or
point me in the right direction i. Fixations or perseverations with certain topics or objects e. In addition to
impairments in social functioning, the DSM lists as a characteristic of the disorder restricted, repetitive, and
stereotyped patterns of behavior, interests, and activities, as manifested by at least one of the following: For
example, video games are becoming an increasingly common interest among young people with Aspergers.
Although the virtual world of games can be a great place for young people to practice social skills, make
friends, and have fun, the interest in video games can quickly become an unhealthy and even dangerous
obsession. In the safe haven of online gaming, young people with Aspergers can isolate themselves from
real-life people and the complexities of face-to-face interactions. However, the social setting in online gaming
or chat rooms is unrealistic and far more predictable than real-life social situations. While social conversations
in real life are highly complex and unpredictable, online gamers share a common and simple language for
communicating. Since most online interaction occurs through typing, there is time to think about a response,
and the response can be given in symbols and phrases without regard for facial expressions or nonverbal cues.
In addition, curse words, rude remarks, and hurtful jokes may be considered socially acceptable online, but
they will not be welcome responses in the real world. This disjunction between socially acceptable interactions
in the virtual world and the real world can be terribly confusing to young people with Aspergers who already
struggle to understand basic social conventions. Moms and dads of a youngster with Aspergers are thus faced
with a dilemma: By granting unlimited access to video games and other fixations, parents offer their young
ones nothing more than a quick fix. The perseveration may be a convenient coping skill for facing the hardship
of a long, difficult day at school but it will not be the healthiest path into adulthood. Young people with
Aspergers need to be challenged to explore other interests and find healthier coping skills. They may be
soothed in the short term, but that deep underlying desire to make friends or have a boyfriend or girlfriend will
remain a source of constant dissatisfaction and further isolation. Addressing fixations is difficult for the
parent. Parents should encourage their youngster to develop interpersonal skills off of the computer, and set
limits around how often their youngster with Aspergers uses or talks about their fixations. In our facility, the
Aspergers child is allowed to read his favorite book at designated times, but he is not permitted to bring the
book to meals. This way, the child learns that his interest is perfectly acceptable when explored in socially
appropriate ways, places, and times. The fixations of young children with Aspergers fulfill a need in their lives
that will likely never disappear completely. However, their usefulness in real life is extremely limited.
Everyone needs an occasional break from the rigors of daily life, but Aspergers children depend on their
mothers and fathers to set limits around these fixations and offer guidance in navigating the complex social
world around them. By making a plan and following through with it, you accept your Aspergers child for the
unique being he is while giving him the tools he needs to live up to his full potential. Many of the advances in
history have been made by people who are obsessed with one topic â€” learning more about it, experimenting
with it, sharing their knowledge, etc. Great discoveries can come out of this obsessive focus. In an ideal world,
there would be a way to turn an obsession into a productive job. With some obsessions such as counting
ceiling tiles, you might have to be a bit more creative â€¦but if an Aspergers child is consumed by his interest
in cars, he may be able to combine his interest with a useful profession. If you absolutely forbid access to the
obsession, the upset might be huge and last for a long time and the child might cling even more tenaciously to
what he wants. Rather, you may have better luck in limiting his access to his current fixation. You could
employ the "First You could gradually increase the time intervals or the amount of work he must accomplish
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before he gets time for the activity of his choice. Rather than attempting to remove his access to it totally, you
could try to find a substitute. Just plain removing an obsession may not work, but finding a substitute may.
The substitute would need to fill some of the same purpose that the Aspergers child finds in his obsession.
Does he like the sound? Is the appeal visual? Once you figure out what the appeal may be, then you can start
to find appropriate substitutes. So, make sure the substitute is socially acceptable, age appropriate and
something that could endure for several years. If there is no OT available, you can play detective yourself. The
more calm and sure he is of his routine, the more he may feel he can let the obsession go or at least spend less
time on it. Children with Aspergers love routine. A visual schedule lets the youngster know what will happen
next in his day. And a visual schedule, whether in words or in pictures is better than just telling the kid.
Besides, teaching him to rely on a schedule rather than on an adult telling him what to do helps in his
independence. The Aspergers Comprehensive Handbook Comment: What else can we do? Video games may
seem like the dominant form of entertainment for kids nowadays, but it has proven to have its share of
consequences, too. Winston Churchill considered action figures one of his favorite toys. Most grammar
schools offer suggestions as to what is age appropriate for kids, but if your youngster is an advanced reader,
library books will also work out fine. Being able to sit quietly and read will open up worlds for your
youngster, stimulating not only intellectual but also creative capacity. If your youngster has dreams to become
a writer, reading is very important as it will show him or her how a story or essay is well constructed. Drawing
and painting is another great alternative to video games. Creative skills are especially important for kids who
do not have the opportunity to take art classes in school. As sad as it sounds, art and music classes are usually
the first to be eliminated when school budgets need tightening. Art is helpful as it also allows a youngster to
tell a story about the drawing or painting made. Exercise is one of the best alternatives to a sedentary life of
video games, too. Childhood obesity has grown in the past ten years as the result of this lifestyle. Playing
outside, running around, bicycling, and creative play outdoors has been beneficial to kids in decades past,
along with the monkey bars on the gym set. Mad Gab increases auditory processing, divided attention and
executive processing. It is an excellent game for kids that are learning to read! Mad Gab forces kids to think
about words rather than guessing at them. Music lessons have long been shown to help boost those math
scores. The ability to read music and play a favorite instrument will also allow a youngster to appreciate
cultural heritage, versus just listening to the rap and hip-hop so frequently played on the radio today. O,
Monopoly; so many moms and dads and kids have turned to this tried-and-true game, and for good reason.
Monopoly teaches money skills, math concepts, investing and planning. Pictionary increases visual memory.
Simon Says can be played anywhere â€” and it delivers fun and cognitive enrichment. Additionally, kids love
yo-yoing! Learning yo-yo tricks is challenging; there will be frustrated moments for your youngster, but these
moments present challenges the youngster must work through. Yo-yoing also assists kids with peripheral
vision. And the list would go on and onâ€¦ Be creative, use your imagination!
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5: Exercise: Your Own Mental Models
What are the mental health benefits of exercise? Exercise is not just about aerobic capacity and muscle size. Sure,
exercise can improve your physical health and your physique, trim your waistline, improve your sex life, and even add
years to your life.

You might try the following approaches to increase your mental fitness. Stop multitasking You may think that
multitasking enables you to get more things done at once, but it actually creates more problems than it solves.
Focusing on one task at a time will improve your concentration and help you to be more productive. Be
positive with yourself Positive affirmation is one avenue to increased mental proficiency. Affirmation, or
talking to yourself in a positive way, involves strengthening neural pathways to bring your self-confidence,
well-being, and satisfaction to a higher level. To start, make a list of your good qualities. Set goals for what
you want to improve and start small to avoid becoming overwhelmed. Try something different New
experiences can also set you on the path to mental fitness. You can fit new approaches into your daily life in a
variety of ways: Try new ways to accomplish routine tasks. Travel to new places. Take a new way to work or
the grocery store. Doing new things in new ways appears to help retain brain cells and connections. It may
even produce new brain cells. In essence, breaking out of your routine can help keep your brain stay healthy.
Play games Games that test reasoning and other portions of your brain are fun ways to keep your mind sharp.
Even fast-paced action video games may boost your ability to learn new tasks, according to a study in the
journal Current Biology. The study found tentative evidence that video games may increase your attention
span, reaction time, and task-switching ability. In addition to video games, try any game that employs the use
of: Beyond the mechanics, reading helps you visualize the subject matter on the pages before you, and imagine
what voices sound like in the written dialogue. This can also be a great relaxation technique. Reading is a great
activity because it can stoke the imagination and ignite so many different parts of the brain. There are endless
genres and types of reading material. Spending a few minutes on it every day can help you feel better and
think more clearly. Remember that relaxation and visualization are just as important in a mental workout as
the more energetic activities, such as memory exercises or game-playing. Try adding one or two activities at a
time to your mental workout, such as:
6: Physical activity â€“ overcoming the barriers - Better Health Channel
Identify beliefs (mental models) you have (as an individual or group) that may limit your ability to achieve your desired
results. Take each belief and show how your belief is reinforced by your actions and results.

7: Physical activity â€“ setting yourself goals - Better Health Channel
Exercise: Identifying Common Personal Stressors We are more likely to feel stressed by personal situations that are (or
that we perceive to be) unexpected, unpredictable, and out of our control.

8: How to Identify Your Body Type and Whyâ€¦ â€“ Mitality
Despite the fact that, in the UK, only % of men and 54% of women met the Department of Health's weekly exercise
target of hours of moderate intensity activity, the messaging around getting fit is finally beginning to shift from a focus on
weight loss to a promotion of mental health benefits.
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